
Donations for Shuri Castle Restoration

The beloved and iconic Shuri Castle (Shurijo) was destroyed by fire in the early hours of Oct. 
31. This 400 year old World Heritage treasure was a symbol of Okinawan history and culture. 
Many Okinawan people all over the world watched in horror and disbelief as the fire raged on 
through the night destroying the main buildings.

At this time, the Chicago Okinawa Kenjinkai will be accepting donations large and small to help 
in the restoration effort. All donations will be sent to the Okinawan Government bank account 
which has been set up for this purpose (Donations are not tax-deductible).
Your donations can be mailed to:

Chicago Okinawa Kenjinkai
P.O. Box 94

Elk Grove Village. IL 60009
Please make checks payable to Chicago Okinawa Kenjinkai

and write "Shuri Castle" in the memo section
or

Make donations on our website www.chicagookinawakenjinkai.com

For more information 
contact Linda Asato at 
773-593-4009 or email
at lhasato1@gmail.com

Thank you!
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